Information Letter no. 33-2013

Dear Member Federations,

following our Information Letter 32-2013 we can inform you today about the opening of the website for the 2014 European Cadet & Junior Championships in Jerusalem.

This website will be updated from time to time but for the moment you get all you need at this time of the year with basic information and it will certainly answer some questions from several federations which we received already at our office.

http://israelfencing.org

We are looking forward to meet many of you at the FIE Congress/Centennial end of this month in Paris.

Best regards,

Max W.F. Geuter General Secretary

General Secretariate
Postfach 1138
D-82 179 Groebenzell-Muenchen
Email: secretariate@eurofencing.info

www.eurofencing.info